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A. Emergency Equipment and Egress

A.1 24 inches of clearance is maintained from the ceiling in
non-sprinklered areas.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.2 All fire suppression system valves are protected from
physical damage and are accessible.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.3 Emergency Lights Work properly and were checked.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.4 Emergency lights work properly and were checked.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.5 Fire extinguisher access is not restricted.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.6 Fire extinguishers are mounted with their tops no higher
than 5 feet from ground.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.7 Fire extinguishers have a current certification tag.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.8 Fire sprinkler heads show no signs of corrosion, foreign
materials, paint or physical damage.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.9 Sprinkler lines and heads do not have items hung from
them.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

A.10 Walkways and aisles are uncluttered and free from
tripping hazards.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

B. Signage

B.1 Emergency exit signs are properly illuminated and visible
from any point in the hallways and corridors.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

B.2 Signage notifying entrants of hazards within a room and
emergency contact information is posted and up to date.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

C. General Housekeeping



C.1 Compressed gas cylinders are standing up, capped if not
in use, and are chained with a chain of minimum thickness
0.25" or similar restraint.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

C.2 Intact lamps and fluorescent bulbs are disposed of
through the Universal waste program.  Used bulbs must be
stored in sealed boxes with proper labels.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D. Electrical

D.1 All electrical sockets near a liquid source are ground
fault circuit interruptor protected.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.2 Electrical cords are in good condition and do not extend
under doorways where they are exposed to excessive wear.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.3 Electrical panels have 36" of clear space for emergency
access.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.4 Electrical rooms are free of clutter and storage, with no
combustibles found in the area.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.5 Electrical/junction boxes have cover plates secured.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.6 Extension cords and flexible cords shall not be a
substitute for permanent wiring.  They shall only be used
with portable applicances, and plugged into approved
receptacles.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

D.7 Proper lighting and visibility in stairwells and hallways.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

E. Fire/Life Miscellaneous

E.1 All places of employment, passageways, storerooms, and
service rooms are clean and orderly and in sanitary
conditions.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

E.2 Annual fire alarm inspection has been performed.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  [ ] Conducted by City Fire Dept.
  Comment:
 
 

E.3 Annual sprinkler inspection has been performed.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  [ ] Conducted by City Fire Dept.
  Comment:
 
 

E.4 Does the building have a clean agent fire suppression
system?  If so, is the inspection up to date?
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  [ ] Conducted by City Fire Dept.
  Comment:
 



 

E.5 Fire resistance rating of construction is maintained.
Holes in fire rated walls are filled with appropriately fire rated
caulking or similar.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

E.6 Smoke Alarm Intact.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

E.7 The building contains an emergency evacuation map or
updated floor plan.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  [ ] EHS comment
  Comment:
 
 

F. Other

F.1 Ceiling tiles free of water and intact.
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.2 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.3 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.4 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.5 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.6 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

F.7 Other as described:
  [ ] Not Inspected
  [ ] Satisfactory
  [ ] N/A
  [ ] Unsatisfactory
  Comment:
 
 

Additional Comments

         
 
 
 
 
 

Remedy Date:         

Suggested Actions

         
 



 
 
 
 


